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ADDENDUM #1 
JUNE 13, 2018 

 
 

DISASTER DEBRIS REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL SERVICES 

Requisition No. GG-071218 
 

 
This addendum is being issued to include the following requirement in the City’s Disaster Debris 
Removal and Disposal Bid: 
 

1. Due to the potential magnitude of this contract, the City will require the contractor, at 
the time of bid, to have a State of Alabama General Contractor’s License with a bid 
limit amount of “unlimited”.  

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum on page 16 of the bid packet. 

 
Rachel Keith 

Purchasing Agent 
City of Foley, Alabama 

 
 

 


	Rachel Keith

